NDP: Resignation Letter of Mr. Pham Ngoc Tu
On 24/02/2020, National Day Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company announced the resignation letter of Mr. Pham Ngoc Tu – Member of Board of Directors as follows: 

Contents:

Dear: - General Meeting of Shareholders of National Day Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company
· Board of Directors of National Day Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company
     My name is Pham Ngoc Tu, born in 1974, Vice Chair of the Board of National Day Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company.
     Before, I was the representative of Saigon Pharmaceutical Company Limited investing in National Day Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company, and I was elected into the BOD by the General Meeting of Shareholders, and then elected as Vice Chair Board by the BOD in the term of 2016-2020.
     Now, Because I have terminated my contract at Saigon Pharmaceutical Company Limited since 20/01/2020 and therefore no longer represent their capital at National Day Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company.
      Therefore, I submit to the General Meeting of Shareholders, the BOD of National Day Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company to approve my resignation from this title since 05/02/2020. I appreciate the support for me thus far and wish the BOD to complete all tasks and be successful.
      Best regards.
